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22nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING  
 

I am writing to invite you to our open evening for Year 6 pupils on the 28TH September 2022 from 6pm until 
8pm. Your child will receive a personal invite in the coming days. 
 
The evening will begin will include a presentation from our Head of School Mrs Ritchie, as well as guides to 
escort you around the school visiting our many exciting departments.   Our amazing staff and pupils will be 
on hand to answer any queries you may have. 
 
Please be aware that parking on the school site is very limited. Parents should enter the school via the Temple 
Park Road entrance. (next to Ashleigh primary school) 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on 28th September to view our wonderful school and meet out 
outstanding staff and pupils. 
 
 
 
Your Sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Price 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 


